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NATIONAL PRODUCER NUMBER 
 

The South Carolina Department of Insurance has implemented the NAIC 
National Producer Number.  The SC DOI Producer Number is no longer in use. 
 
Effective Thursday, November 1, 2018, your National Producer Number will be 
required to access the SC Wind Producer Portal. 
 
Send the following information to anna@scwind.com: 
 
* Producer Name 
* National Producer Number 
* Agency Name / Broker Name 
* Agency Number / Broker Number For SC Wind 
 
We will update the Producer Portal so that you will have access on November 1, 
2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact one of our underwriters. 
 
 
 


